
 

15 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents/carers and your young person 
 
Unfortunately, the new software we were using to make Excellence choices has a fault 
and we are unable to accept any responses currently. 
 
Mr Stafford is working hard to sort this out and a new link will be sent to you at some point 
tomorrow with new instructions on how to make your choices. 
 
I apologise for the confusion today and hope we have better luck tomorrow! 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Colman 
Marketing & Events Coordinator / Excellence Coordinator 
 

 
 


